





Boater Focus Group Slip Mix Survey

During the April 29, 2009 Boater Focus Group meeting with OC Dana Point Harbor, operators, and boaters, the group was tasked with developing a slip mix for Dana Point Harbor. OC DPH would like to receive input from all boaters, not just participants in the Boater Focus Group.

A spreadsheet is attached with completed formulas—if you would like to contribute, please complete the "Proposed #" column and return to erin.fennell@dphd.ocgov.com.

All boaters are welcome to participate in the Boater Focus Group meetings. The next meeting will be held Wednesday, June 24, 2009 at 6:00pm in the Boat House at the OC Sailing and Events Center (34451 Ensenada Place).

If you plan to attend the meeting, please RSVP to erin.fennell@dphd.ocgov.com to ensure we have adequate seating.

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings please call OC Dana Point Harbor at (949) 923-2236.